



Foundation For Research In Energy Medicine Constantine A. Kotsanis, MD Medical Director Baylor Medical Plaza 1600 W. College Street Suite 260

Grapevine, TX 76051 Voice: 817-481-6342 Fax: 817-488-8903

June 26, 2000

Betsey Angus, Office Secretary Terry Chappell, MD, Secretary Institutional Review Board C/o Celebration of Health Center 122 Thurman Street Bluffton, OH 45817

Re: Monitoring of secretin protocol Via Fax: 419-358-1855

Dear Dr. Chappell and Mrs. Angus:

Cur 1999 secretin IRB was completed except for the data analysis. So we have no need to revise the consent form. We do have a question, however about the consent forms for EPD and for the mercury detoxification IRB's. Will new consents be forthcoming from those investigators?

Regarding your question about our web site, our web master has removed any references to our study. The subject recruitment for this study, as well as any consent process, ended in February 1999. The 20-person study we had originally submitted has been completed. Only data analysis remains. The second, multi-center secretin study never went forth as a multi-center project because other offices were unwilling to share in the financial burden of administration and record keeping.

Unless we hear from you, we will assume that all our requirements have been satisfied.

Sincerely,

Beverly D. Kotsanis Executive Director